
 

 
 

 

 

 

RESOLUTION FOR THE NAMING OF A  

CLASSROOM IN KOPCHICK HALL  

IN HONOR OF THE BAKER FAMILY AND IN MEMORY OF 

MARY BAKER 
 

WHEREAS, Frank Baker served as a biology faculty member at IUP for 30 

years, and his children Douglas Baker and Kathleen Baker are graduates of 
IUP; 

 
WHEREAS, Dr. Baker is the former owner of EcoTech Laboratory and is a 

trustee emeritus of the Thiel College Board of Trustees, having served from 

1985 to 1998; 

 
WHEREAS, Kathleen Baker studied at IUP under Carl Adams, and the family 

has established a scholarship for flute performance in his honor;  
 

WHEREAS, Frank Baker and his wife, the late Mary Baker, along with their 
children, have made significant financial contributions to the sciences and 

arts; 

 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Council of Trustees of 

Indiana University of Pennsylvania recognizes the generosity of the Baker 

family by naming a classroom in Kopchick Hall in honor of the family and in 
memory of Mary Baker. 

 

Approved this 7th day of September, 2023. 
 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Samuel H. Smith, Chair 

IUP Council of Trustees 


